Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Donaldwolford <donaldwolford@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 2:30 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Cold water release from Lake Almanor.

Lake Almanor is having enough problems with the drought, bacterial load, and unemployment in the area for PG&E to
add another burden upon the residents and property owners in the area. The temperature should be kept colder instead
of raising it. |1 have been in the area since 1960 and have seen the stumps removed, water level raised and recreation
areas added. | have been a customer of PG&E for

60 years and have considered it to be a excellent company. Please drop all plans to take cold water from the lake and
instead help the local residents and vacationers to have recreation on a cold water lake.

Don and Charlene

925 Clifford Drive
Lake Almanor Country Club.

Sent from my iPad



